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The UAF Master Planning Committee recommends approval an additional office modular (ATCO) 14 feet 
south of the existing Alaska Center for Energy and Power ATCO and the addition of approximately 12 
parking spaces with head bolt power outlets north of the facility’s existing drive. The committee has 
concerns that the ATCO not become permanent and views its placement to be a temporary solution. 
The committee requests that Facilities Services come back to the MPC in 2 years with an update on the 
status of the ATCO. The MPC recommends that landscaping be considered to lessen the visual impact of 
the addition while also allowing for sight distance.  
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